
 

 

From: Madden, Saira [mailto:Saira.Madden@mhra.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 6:11 PM 

To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 

Cc: Beukers, Sandor; Currado, Gian Marco 

Subject: Answers from the MHRA (UK), regarding the report for a study conducted by 

external contractors on behalf of the Commission on the availability of human medicines in 

the EU 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

The MHRA (UK) have no specific comments on the report. We find the report comprehensive 

and support the continued flexibilities that the existing framework offers Member States to 

ensure the availability of medicines.  

Kind regards, 

 

Saira Madden  
Senior Policy Manager EU and International  
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA)  
151 Buckingham Palace Road, London SW1W 9SZ  
Email: saira.madden@mhra.gsi.gov.uk  
Tel: +44 (0)203 080 7729  
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